

Chiganois Elementary School 11145 Hwy # 2 Masstown RR#1 Debert, N.S.

B0M 1G0

Phone: (902) 662-4420 Fax: (902) 662-4422

September 11, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

It's that time of the year again, we are asking that parents be proactive and take preventative measures to help prevent/stop the spread of head lice.

We ask that you please review the following attachments:

- CCRSB Head Lice Policy
- Nova Scotia Public Heath Pamphlet How to Prevent, Find & Treat Head Lice

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school.

Thank you.